
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 27, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Select Design Firm for Central Office Renovation 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, to 
appoint HED as the design firm for programming and assessment services related to 
work at the Central Office building for a cost not to exceed $46,000. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
HED has the expertise to do a needs assessment and architectural programming work 
to identify, evaluate, and recommend a scope of work for a potential Central Office 
renovation. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Capital Projects Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
kp 
 


